
 

All Hallows leadership meeting 4th of January 2021 

Attendees: Marc Baker, Liz Aver, Lucy Larkin, Heather Alford , Ben Goddard, Martin 

Handford, Steve Murray  

Apologies: None Scribe: Steve Murray -  Steve Murray opened in prayer.   

Item  Summary of discussion/Action  By whom  By when  

1.Last minutes  

  

Were agreed      

  

2.Time of Prayer Prayed together: 

For Church  

Praised God for his provision 

Lanterns 

Church family  

General  

 

Everyone  

  

  

3.Care for our 

Congregation How 

we are supporting 

individuals and 

families – look at 

individuals  

Prayed and discussed individuals 

needing support etc…discussed 

people who might not show 

outward signs talked about 

congregational well-being. 

Everyone  

4. Pause – listen 

to Boris Johnson 

update COVID  

8pm News  Everyone   

5. Boris J – debrief 

& Marc text 

message from 

Bishop Philip. 

Discussed what to do with update 

for church life and attendance. 

Unanimous to move AH Sunday 

services to zoom and live stream – 

Marc to seek PCC for decision of 

no person to person services until 

Feb half-term - then review. Marc 

to speak with Penair and check 

guidance with music etc for 

Livestream 

Marc & Team   

5a. Geoff Aver 

pastoral update  

Geoff Aver updated LT about 

pastoral matters and about 

drawing up plans for dealing with 

depression and mental health 

within church  

Geoff A.  

5b. Sunday Club & 

youth to move 

online  

Team made provision for Sunday 

club and youth to move online 

Heather, 

Marc, Steve. 

ASAP 

6. Matters Arising  

Chair update  

Ben said no objections to chairs 

change in accordance with rules 

and can go ahead with the 

purchase. Still working on old 

Ben  

 

 



 

Cleaning AH & 

COVID safety  

chair disposal – resale. 

Sian, said having names on seats 

for ease of flow and direction. 

 Marc happy with live singing and 

thanked Ben for his great work. 

 

 

Ben and 

Marc 

7. Marc Pre-

Christmas Online 

Prayer Meeting - 

Review  

Christmas 

Services - Review 

and Reflections 

Marc happy with online prayer 

meeting by Graham Loveland and 

will schedule another one  

 

Church looked great  

Carol service amazing  

Christmas day and services – 

Super! 

Marc  

 

 

Martin H 

Heather A 

Everyone? 

 

8. Introducing the 

Lent Course 

Marc updated that the lent 

sessions would consist of three 

topics (issues impacting the world) 

on a fortnightly cycle 7.30-9pm on 

zoom. People will be able to see a 

list of the topics on church 

website. The plan is to invite: 

home groups, new people, and 

community.  

Liz suggested there could be a pop 

up group after the lent course, 

similar to what has happened 

before which was successful. 

Marc  

 

 

 

 

 

Liz  

 

9. Prayer Ministry 

email prayer 

requests 

Encourage zoom breakout room 

prayer on Sunday morning.  

Martin to check with his old church 

about website - click button for 

prayer  

Liz suggested prayer warriors to 

take on a role within prayer 

ministry and will update  

Marc 

 

Martin  

 

Liz  

 

Date of the next 
leadership 
meeting 

25th  of January    

 

 

 


